
Mass Schedule  
 

Mon, Apr. 8, 9:00 a.m.  
+Paul Henrion by Matthew/Bryanna Lemieux                                                                           

                                                                                                                          
Tues, Apr. 9, 9:00 a.m. 

+Rene George by Aurele/Margaret Moreau            
 

Wed, Apr. 10, 9:00 a.m.  
Special Intentions by A Parishioner 

 
Thurs, Apr. 11, 9:00 a.m. 

Intentions of Adele Krammer by Wayne/Eileen Ottenbreit 
 

Fri, Apr. 12, 9:30 a.m. (Estates) 
+Holy Souls by A Parishioner 

 
Sat, Apr. 13, 7:00 p.m. (Storthoaks) 

+Paul Henrion by Charles/Anita Henrion 
 

Sun, Apr. 14, 9:00 a.m. (Bellegarde) 
Pro Populo 

 
Sun, Apr. 14, 10:45 a.m. (Redvers) 

+Colette Fetaz by Jean-Guy/Suzanne Millette 

 

 

 

 

 

Redvers 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 
Marc Wolensky 306-840-7282 

Parish Hall Bookings 
Anita Colleaux: 306-452-3868 

Caretaker 
 Coralie Wolensky 

April 7, 2024—2nd Sunday of Easter 
Sunday of Divine Mercy! 

 
Liturgical Ministries 

 (Redvers) 
To ensure your name is still on a ministries list or to 

volunteer contact  Carol Poirier (452-8397). 
 

Sunday, April 14, 10:45 a.m.   
 

Hospitality 
Real/Jeannette Wolensky 

 

Lectors 
Todd Garnier/Coralie Wolensky 

  
Collection 

Raymond Lamotte 
Matthew Lemieux 

Seth Poirier 
Denis Quennelle 

  
Communion 

Jerome Poirier 

                Fr. Ronald M. Andree 

Box 169, Redvers, SK. S0C 2H0 

Rectory/Office Phone: 306-452-3316 

Email: ourladyoffatima@sasktel.net  

Website:  olofredvers.ca 

 Our Lady of Fatima (Redvers)     
 St. Maurice (Bellegarde) 
 St. Anthony (Storthoaks) 

 

 

 

 

 

     
Storthoaks 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 
Richard Chicoine: 449-2231 

Parish Hall Bookings 
Monique Dumaine: 449-2237  

 

 

 

 

 

Bellegarde 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 
Guy Poirier: 306-840-7744  

mailto:ourladyoffatima@sasktel.net


Thank You—to everyone for their generous participation in our Easter Triduum          

Liturgies through the various ministries, music, and prayer.  May the Risen Christ 

dwell powerfully in all of your hearts and homes.   

Meetings 

 Sunday, April 14—Confirmation/Eucharist Preparation after Mass 

 Tuesday, April 16, 7:30 p.m. (Redvers)—Mass/Parish Council Meeting 

 Thursday, April 18, 7:00 p.m. (Storthoaks)—Mass/Parish Council Meeting 

 Tuesday, April 23, 7:00 p.m. (Redvers)—Mass/CWL Meeting 

 Thursday, April 25, 7:30 p.m. (Redves)—Mass/KC Meeting   

 

Catholic Women’s League Scholarship (CWL)—Our Lady of Fatima CWL, Redvers, is        

offering a $300.00 scholarship to a 2024 High School Graduate who is intending to pursue                    

post-secondary education this fall.  Applicants may contact President Angela Gervais by text at            

306-577-7049 for more details.   

 

April 7, 2024—2nd Sunday of Easter—Sunday of Divine Mercy! 

An Appeal from one of our own parishioners, Marlie Wolensky,         
an excited and on-fire missionary with Catholic Christian Outreach (CCO).  
Please pray for Marlie and consider how you may support her missionary 
involvement!  
 
Dear Our Lady of Fatima Parishioners, 
 
Hello everyone, I hope you’re all doing well! This is Marlie Wolensky, I am writing to tell you 
about a mission project that I will be participating in this summer with Catholic Christian 
Outreach (CCO). CCO is a university movement dedicated to encouraging young people to   
develop their relationship with Christ through weekly faith studies, large group meetings, retreats, 
conferences, and Christian community. 

 
A bit about my story: I joined CCO in September of 2023 and my life has changed so much since then. Although I always went to church and did 
all the things a good Catholic should do, I didn’t truly know Jesus. Last semester I took CCO’s Discovery faith study and my eyes were opened to 
the beauty of a life lived for Jesus. I attended my first ever adoration night in October. I was too afraid to talk to anyone, I didn’t even know     
anyone, so I asked God to send someone to pray for me. Immediately, one of the missionaries, Bethany, walked over to me and told me that 
God had asked her to come pray for me. I started crying on the spot, I have never had a prayer answered so quickly. At that moment I knew for 
sure that God is real and he loves me. Since then I have grown as a disciple, leading a Discovery study and accompanying four protestant girls 
closer to Christ. One of the girls came to our most recent adoration night and cried, saying she had  never felt more loved than she did that night.  
Jesus is changing the world through CCO and I have been so blessed to be a part of it! 
 
Another aspect of CCO is to challenge students to consider volunteering for a summer to do missions. In the words of Saint John Paul II:      
“Faith is strengthened when it is given to others!” I have been selected as one of twenty-one young adults who will travel as pilgrims 
and missionaries to Donegal and Waterford, Ireland. As pilgrims we will be visiting the Marian Apparition site in Knock and staying with The   
Divine Mercy Centre and Holy Family Mission. As missionaries, we have been asked by Bishop Alphonsus to come to Waterford to grow the 
parishioners in discipleship so they in turn can lead people closer to Jesus. We will be trained in valuable evangelistic skills that I will be able to 
use when I return home to my own diocese and campus. I’m so excited about this opportunity to serve God and the international church and to 
grow in my faith through this experience! I know that this experience will be a great spiritual investment in my life, and I am looking forward to 
going and coming back and putting everything I learn into action. 
 
To participate in this mission project, we are responsible to raise a portion of the cost through tax-deductible donations to cover training,       
accommodations, food and transportation, the amount is $4900. I ask that you would prayerfully consider helping me by making a donation, and 
keep me and my fellow missionaries in your prayers. I attached a donation form and you can also donate through my online giving page which 
you can find Here:   (https://cco.ca/mission_participants/marlie-w/). I hope you will see this as a wonderful opportunity to invest in the       
spiritual and leadership development of young people. If you have any questions, please call me at 306-840-7113. Thank you for your time and 
consideration.  

God bless!  Sincerely,  Marlie Wolensky 


